
 
 

  Brian Taylor, 25/7/2023 

 
Summary/Minutes of EGC Committee Meeting, 14 July 2023. 

 
Present: Angela Glatston, Brian Taylor, Garry Gould, Peter Behrmann, Reno 
Harboe- Sorensen, Stephen Durrant. 
Excused: Hélène Etienne, Vincent Regis. 
 
1. ‘Teams Day’ 2023. 
 ‘Teams Day’ for working staff has been confirmed for 8 September. The 
EGC will participate in this event in an effort to persuade working staff to join 
the club. Stephen with support from Garry will make the arrangements. They will 
be looking to club members for support on the day. In 2022 we had ~100 staff 
show up to ‘have a go’ in a two hour period. 
 
2. The course. 
 1. For the first time in some years, the fairways on the course were sanded. 
 2. The wooden bridges on the course, all in various states of disrepair, need
 be replaced. Discussion with ESTEC Facilities Management is required  
 but it is proposed to use piping covered with soil and grass (as done in 
 living memory on hole six). 
 3. The ‘portable’ toilet, once located near green 4 and removed in the time 
 of Covid-19, will be replaced and probably located near the Hoek huts by 
 green 3. 
 
3. Following discussions with Golfclub De Vijf Margen at the Golf Centrum 
Noordwijk, home and away matches will be introduced in the 2024 competitions 
calendar. 
 
4. A number of golf bag towels with the EGC logo will be ordered from Ted’s 
golf shop for use as prizes in competitions and available at cost to members.  
 
5. Access to the EGC’s storage cupboard in ESCAPE, following the 
implementation of a secure key system, will be restricted initially to Garry, Reno 
and Stephen. 
 
 
 
 
  
 


